SEPTEMBER 'NEWSLETTER

ACHERON TENNIS CLUB



PLANNING

There is still quite a bit of work to be done to finish what we started and make our tennis club look the part. We need to install a storage box big enough to hold the net, chairs, basket ball and spare tennis racquets for ease of access. Of course the beautification process would not be complete with out spreading top soil, sowing new grass and planting some trees. A suitable large rock for the commemorative plaque has not yet been found. (Surely some one has a nice piece they want to get rid of.) Committee have decided to see to personal commitments before organizing the next working bee.

Hello all members

The weather is getting better every week. Lovely to get some exercise in and tone up for summer. We are pleased to say that the tennis court has already been put to good use this spring. Members were delighted that they did not need to retrieve balls form the paddock. The kids had a great time shooting hoops on the new basketball key, while the adults had a good hit on the court.



Committee contacts David Gamble 0409 228873 PLE Andy Lloyd 0439 883599 Bev Dick 0428 384410 THE Joanna Willey 0433 636009 Pam Ross 0425 749188 August 140 0428 384410 Paul Redshaw 0413 597654 Murray Ross 0425 764508

Barb Gamble 0417 013701 John Turner 0438 679446

PLEASE REMEMBER:
THE NET IS AVAILABLE
ANY TIME. JUST
CONTACT A
COMMITTEE MEMBER.